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March News 
 

 

Fundraising Update 
 

1. Cake sale: €1,832 raised 

 

Many thanks to everyone who donated and purchased cakes, and to those who 

volunteered their time on the day. It was a fantastic turn out and wonderful to see so 

many delicious treats and smiling faces! 
 

2. Broadway Challenge 

 

Our HUGE iPad fundraiser – the Broadway Challenge – has kicked off, but there are still 

places available if anyone wishes to participate. We promise it will be tonnes of fun and 

a great way to meet other people in the school and community! 

 

The Broadway Challenge contact is Paul Mullin at stvincentdepaulmusical@gmail.com 

 

 

Engineers/STEM Week: Monday, 4th March to Friday, 8th March  

 
During the week of 4-8th March, a number of parents came into the schools to speak 

about their STEM related careers. The children participated in tasks demonstrating some 

STEM principles. The PA would like to extend a huge thank you to those parents for 

volunteering their time, and also to the teachers who facilitated these sessions in their 

classrooms. It was an extremely valuable and enriching experience for students and 

parents alike. 

 
 

Family Fun Day: Sunday, 9th June 
 

The PA is looking to set-up the event sub-committee. Committee roles include: Managing 

event set-up, Budget management, Volunteer coordinator, Marketing, Supplier 

coordinator & Prize coordinator. If you would like to volunteer to help coordinate this 

event please contact your class rep or email us at svpparentsassociation@gmail.com. 

 

Many Thanks,  

 

Eve & the PA Committee 
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